
 

 
Our EarlyON Child and Family Centre programs are excited to announce 

 that we will begin re-opening as of March 2021.  

Holy Cross School Site, will re-open as of  

Monday March 1, 2021 

Holy Angels School Site, will re-open as of  

Monday, March 8, 2021 

Pre-registration is required by visiting www.keyon.ca. 

 

Please watch our “EarlyOn SSM” Facebook page for program  

updates and virtual programming events. 

We look forward to seeing everyone soon! 


